

HIGHLAND: PTO

Serving 瘫 supporting 👺 our Teachers 瘫 schools

BOARD MEMBERS

Kala Anderson PRESIDENT

Lauren Wright VICE PRESIDENT

> Kateri Odle TREASURER

Krysłle Huelsmann Membership coordinator

CRISHINA KAUFMAN Fundraising coordinator

Danielle Case VOLUNIEER COORDINGIOR

Lauren Jurczak Secretary

Jen Wilsmeyer CO-SECRETORY

Lindsey spalding GRAPHIC Design

Dear Highland CUSD 5 Families,

Happy Spring!!! I can't believe we're already in the last quarter of this crazy year! With that, I would like to announce that after four years on the PTO Board and two years of serving as Board President, I will not be returning next year, and am passing the torch to Cristina Kaufman.

As one of my last 'missions', I feel it is extremely important for us to give back to the teachers and staff of the district who have given so much of themselves during this difficult year. Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3-7... Since the PTO wasn't able to do our traditional TAW last year, we have some big things planned for this year! BUT to be able to pull it off, WE **NEED YOUR HELP!!!**

Without completely giving away the surprise, I can't say exactly what is planned... BUT each school building will be provided with a Food Truck lunch AND Sincerely, all 300+ teachers and staff will be receiving a gift worth \$25 each. We are so excited to be supporting local businesses to provide these gifts!

March 2021 Newsletter

Here is where your help comes in!!! Since the PTO hasn't done traditional fundraising this year, we need you to make a tax deductible donation to our Venmo account listed below OR cash or checks to the PTO at your school building. Not only do we want to make this TAW special, but this year the PTO sponsored an essential worker with the Pampered Chef consultants, sponsored Brain Pop for the Primary building for next year, and purchased gym equipment for the SPED department! Without your donations and support, none of this would be possible!

The Administration, teachers, and families of this district are all amazing to work with, and I have truly enjoyed my time on the PTO Board. There are two other open spots on the board, so if you are interested in being involved and making a difference in our schools, please contact the PTO using the information below.

Kala Anderson **Board President**

CONTACT US

400 Broadway Highland, IL 62249



pto.highland@gmail.com



highlandcusd5.org/highland-pto



@HighlandCUSD5PTO

MAKE VENMO DONATIONS HERE!!!

HighlandIL PTO

@HighlandIL-PTO









SEE HOW AT BTFE.COM